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Over the past two days dive teams have searched the frozen ponds 
and streams in the area for the purpose of finding any potential 
evidence pertaining to this investigation.  Officers have conducted 
grid searches of roadsides and interstates. 

  
The crime lab continues to evaluate a very large quantity of 
evidence collected at the scene, and we continue to receive phone 
leads on the 24 hour Tip Hotline.  To date we have received over 
200 phone tips. 

  
Today police officers will be in the Brookside Marketplace handing 
out flyers to shoppers and business people whose activities may 
have brought them into the area on the day of the murders, and 
who may have seen something that may aid in this investigation. 

  
The team investigating these murders would like to thank the media 
for keeping the public informed about the offender’s description, 
and for encouraging people to call the Hotline number.  We 
recognize your help, as well as your cooperation, is crucial to this 
investigation. 

  
Today will conclude our daily live press conferences.  We will 
continue to keep the media informed of developments in this case 
via timely faxes.  A copy of the composite drawing of the murderer 
will be forwarded immediately upon its availability. 

  
In the event of a major development, we will give the media a 
minimum 2 hour notice of the time and location for a press 
conference. 
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